
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Election Results:  At the General Municipal Election held on April 2, 2019, Audrey Osborne received 

the most write-in votes to become the City’s next Mayor.   J.C. Brown and David Lambkin ran 

unopposed and will serve a two-year term as Aldermen.  We would like to welcome David Lambkin 

back to the board and welcome Mayor Osborne and J.C. Brown as the newcomers.   

 

The City would also like to thank Charles E. Fields and Kennith Willings for their many years of 

service to Calhoun.  Charlie has been Mayor since 2001, with a brief break and Ken has been an 

Alderman since 2000.  Together, these gentlemen have made many improvements to this City and they 

will be missed. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

A paper copy can be obtained by calling Calhoun City Hall at 660-694-3634.  A copy of this report has 

also been posted at the Calhoun City Hall, Calhoun Post Office and the Calhoun Bullseye. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2018 Annual Water Quality Report (Consumer Confidence Report) has been 

completed.  The CCR is prepared annually as mandated by the Missouri 

Department of Natural Resources and provides information about the city’s 

drinking water.  This report is available online at:  

www.dnr.mo.gov/ccr/MO1010123.pdf   

 

The Calhoun City Council would like to give a BIG THANK YOU to all 

that showed some hometown pride and respect for their neighbors by 

making use of the recently held citywide cleanup.   

 

Although the dumpsters have been taken, we still have a bin for metal 

items, so if you have something metal that you need to dispose of, please 

feel free to use it while it is still here.  

 

Remember that Calhoun has ordinances regulating the placement of trash 

and junk on property.  Junk is defined as any metal, glass, paper, rags, wood, machinery parts, cloth, 

or other waste or discarded material of any nature or substance whatsoever, or scrap or salvage 

materials.  Burning of household trash and junk is not allowed.  Furthermore, only one unlicensed 

vehicle can remain on a property for a period of up to one year. 

 

The Calhoun City Council strongly urges residents to keep their property clean and free from junk.  If 

you fail to do so, a summons may be issued. 



CALHOUN COLT SHOW 

 
Colt Show Book Ads Are Due – We are trying to finish up the ad work for this year’s book.  The 

commemorative book is the primary fundraiser for the Colt Show and we ask that you help support this 

event by placing your ad today!  Orders can be placed by mail to Calhoun Colt Show, P.O. Box 141, 

Calhoun, MO  65323, sent by e-mail to calhouncoltshow@hotmail.com, or by dropping off at the 

Calhoun City Hall, 201 E. Main Street, Calhoun, phone: 660-694-3634. 

 

Seeking Photographs – We are seeking pictures from past Colt Shows or community events that 

might be interesting to include in the commemorative Colt Show book.  If you have something, please 

contact Tina Redding at City Hall.  All photos and materials will be returned. 

 

Next Colt Show Meeting – Since the 4
th

 Monday falls on Memorial Day, the next meeting will be 

held on Monday, May 20
th

 at 7 p.m. at the Calhoun City Hall.   

 

As always, we are looking for volunteers to help keep this hometown tradition going, so please join us! 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR 

 
Friday, May 10

th
 – Harvester’s Food Pantry – Approx. 2 p.m. – Colt Show Building 

Friday, May 10
th

 – Calhoun Senior Graduation – 7 p.m. – School Gymnasium 

Sunday, May 12
th

 – Mother’s Day 

Monday, May 13
th

 – City Council Meeting – 7 p.m. – City Hall 

Tuesday, May 14
th

 – American Legion Post #566 Meeting – 7 p.m. – City Hall 

Monday, May 20
th

 – Colt Show Meeting – 7 p.m. – City Hall 

Friday, May 24
th

 – Last Day of School for Calhoun Students – 12:30 p.m. – Early Release 

Monday, May 27
th

 – Memorial Day – City Hall Closed 

 

JOKE OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

 
 

 

“You can’t afford what you need, so 
I’m prescribing you something that 
won’t do any good, but is covered 

by your insurance.” 


